

National Association of Postal Supervisors

PO Box 90008

Washington, DC 20009-0008

Minutes

May 18, 2024

The "Plan for your Future" seminar/meeting was called to order at 10:20 am. The May meeting was a hybrid meeting with attendees both on Zoom and in room 2800. The meeting was a benefits training on the new PHSB program, and financial information for retirement provided by Dillard financial. The meeting counted as a regular meeting for all attending. There were no officer reports presented. There was a complimentary full breakfast for all members that attended face to face.

Roll Call of Officers:

President Marcellus Wright	Present
1 st Vice President- Reginald Hughes	Present
2 nd Vice President – Darrell Young	Present
Secretary- Tonya Despertt	Present
Financial Secretary-Theresa Bailey	Present
Treasurer Donalda Moss	Present
Sergeant of Arms- Vincent Clark	Present
Tour 1 Representative Mary Milner	Present
Tour 2 Representative- Waverly Vaughn	Present
Tour 3 Representative – Raynard Nowden	Present
Station & Branches Mike Alston	Present
Immediate Past President Alvin Harper	Present
Legislative Representative	Present
Good and Welfare Yvonne Duncan	Present
Representative for Admin. Offices – Sekita Davis	Present

Karla Kirby, Executive Manager, Postal Service benefits facilitated the training on the new PHSB benefits. The training encompassed a list of proposed "new" healthcare providers along with an overview of the PHSB plan. Karla also discussed Medicare requirements regarding A, B, C and D. Karla provided information on how to stay connected as an active or retired member. The presentation was posted to our website by our technology director.

Gilbert Ford, presented on behalf of Dillard financial. The Dillard presentation was also posted on Branch 135s website.

The meeting adjourned at 12:09 pm.

Respectfully submitted.

Tonya Despertt, Secretary Branch 135